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Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges 
or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by 
the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or 
protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently 
disclosed information.  

WUTC Data Request 62 

Following up on Staff Data Request 58, does the Company agree that the order in UE-
230172 was issued approximately five months after the biennial update was filed and 
approximately one year after the 2023 IRP Progress Report was filed? 

Response to WUTC Data Request 62 

Yes. However, please note that PacifiCorp’s proposal regarding the continued use of 
generation from the Jim Bridger generation facilities and Colstrip Unit 4 was included in 
its initial filing in dockets UE-230172 and UE-210852 (consolidated) in March of 2023. 

PREPARER: Matt McVee 

SPONSOR: Matt McVee 
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